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Division of Special Education Update 
 

 

• Career and Transition Services Events 

 

• As of today, 103 Special Education Parent Workshops/Training sessions have been 

delivered across the District this school year.   

 

• The California Department of Education’s (CDE’s) updated Annual Budget Plan (ABP) 

format  has been finalized and is awaiting 508 compliance.  Section 508 of the 

Rehabilitation Act, as amended, mandates that Federal agencies make their electronic 

and information technology accessible to people with disabilities.  It is not sure if 

CDE’s updated APB will achieve Section 508 compliance this school year.  Until CDE is 

able to achieve 508 compliance for this new format, Local Education Agencies (LEAs) 

will not be required to use it.  The CDE may continue to use the old ABP or a revision 

that is 508 compliant until they work out any issues with the new one.     

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


